
 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 
 
 
MEETING DATE: March 14, 2017 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Jill Blake  
 
SUBJECT: Resolution approving execution of renewal Agreement Number 16-10379 with the 

California Department of Public Health (CDPH) pertaining to the Nevada County Public Health 

Department, referred to as the Local Health Jurisdiction (LHJ), serving as an Enrollment Site for 

the AIDS Drug Assistance Program (ADAP) in the maximum amount of $0, for the term of July 1, 

2016 through June 30, 2019. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Approve the attached Resolution. 
 
FUNDING: There are no funds associated with this “Site” Agreement, as the funding to support 

department case management/administrative costs of the ADAP enrollment screening/certification 

process are obtained under a separate Agreement with the State.  There no County general fund 

dollars or match required in this Agreement. 
 
BACKGROUND:  Organizations receiving allotted ADAP funding and serving as an LHJ 

enrollment site must also enter into an additional California Department of Public Health agreement 

which outlines and requires adherence to procedures and eligibility guidelines pertaining to 

administering the AIDS Drug Assistance Program. 

   

The AIDS Drug Assistance Program was designed to help low-income individuals access and 

maintain HIV Prescription drug coverage.  Federal and State law requires that ADAP can only be 

used after all other payer options are exhausted.   

 

Nevada County currently receives funding for activities pertaining to the provision of ADAP client 

enrollment services.  All LHJs receiving ADAP funding must also enter into these zero dollar 

California Department of Public Health formal Enrollment Service Site Agreements.  The 

Agreement outlines and ensures that Enrollment Sites abide by the most current Enrollment 

Procedures and Guidelines for Determining ADAP Eligibility. 

 
Item Initiated and Approved by: Jill Blake, MPA Director of Public Health  
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Public Health Director 

 

Ken Cutler, MD, MPH 
Public Health Officer 
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Health and Human Services Agency 

Director 

 

10075 LEVON AVE STE 202 
TRUCKEE, CALIFORNIA  96161 

TELEPHONE  (530) 582-7814 

 

Nevada County         

Health and Human 

Services Agency 
 

Public Health Department 


